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The monthly newsletter of the Hiawatha Amateur Radio 

Association of Marquette, Michigan. Comments and  

suggestions can be sent to the club at P.O. Box1183, 

Marquette, Mi 49855 or to the editor at ki8af@arrl.net 

Club info, membership, dues, etc can be found on our 

website at www.qsl.net/k8lod 

MONTHLY MEETING: Marquette 

County Health Department Bldg., 

Lower Level, Negaunee Township.       

Date: September 6, 2012 

Time: 7:30 PM 

 

CLUB OFFICERS, 2011                                                                           

Pres. Lou Gembolis KG8NK                                             

VP: Paul Racine KB0P                                    

Sec. Mike Beltz KD8JIR                                                   

Tres. Peter Kotila KC8YTX 

Board Members: 

Past Pres.  

EC Rich Schwenke N8GBA 

Eric Pellinen N8TEV 

 

STANDING WAVE   

Editor, Greg KI8AF 

Publishing, LaneWD8PAJ 

Distribution, Greg KI8AF 

 

REPEATERS 

KG8YT, 147.270 / .870 with 100 Hz 

PL-Tone Marquette            
K8LOD, 146.910 / .310 Ishp.  

N8RRZ, 146.640 / .040 Gwinn with 

100 Hz PL-tone                               

K8LOD-3.144.390 APRS Digi Mqt 

 

WHAT’S NEXT FOR US 

 

 

      

 

 

Nomination for club officer positions and 

Dues are due 

 
The September meeting is important to you and the rest of the 

membership to attend. First, our annual election of club officers is 

held each October and September is nomination month for those 

who might be seeking to hold a club officer position. Secondly, our 

calendar year starts each September so that means your annual club 

dues are due. Please make an effort to attend the September (06 

Sept.) meeting and pay your dues. If it is impossible to attend the 

meeting please mail your payment to our club address: 

Hiawatha Amateur Radio Association, P.O. Box 1183, Marquette, 

Mi. 

 

  January 2012 

 

mailto:ki8af@arrl.net
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 Birthday Wishes 

 
 The “Birthday Wishes” column is now back by request. If you notice an error or your birthday is missed please 

advise the editor. Birthday Wishes for the month of September go to: Eric N8RRZ, Chuck W8GEV, Steve 

KD8CCP, Pat KB8PEN, Rod KB8DNS, Jim N8NAV, Dwight W8ABX, Mike KE8IL, Dennis WD8OKJ, Fred 

N8BTS, Mary KB8CKR, Stuart KD8DRD and Fred KD8JIP. 

 

PR……..Happenings 

 

Our PR committee needs input from each of us if we expect them to do their part in getting the word out about our 

organization and amateur radio. Please contact a committee member well in advance of a happening. PR 

committee member is: Lane WD8PAJ laned@chartermi.net or 486-8697. 

 
 

Volunteering your time Counts! 
Each month many members volunteer their time for club activities some of which might include repeater 

maintenance, ARES, EOC operations, Life Tracker, newsletter, PR, club business, etc. All these volunteered hours 

and mileage can be credited to HARA and amateur radio but only if you report them. AEC Dave Thomas 

KD8DRF reports these numbers monthly. So at the end of each month please contact Dave with services rendered, 

hours and mileage. Contact Dave at dlthomas@chartermi.net 
 

V.E. TESTING:  
   

  09/08   Marquette: 8:30am eastern time, (arrive by 8:00am) Marquette County Health Dept. Bldg,  

               U.S. 41 just east of the Michigan State Police Post. You MUST preregister at least by the  

              Tuesday evening preceding the Saturday test date. Contact Rich N8GBA at 249-3837,  

              n8gba@att.net or Greg KI8AF 225-1594, ki8af@arrl.net.  

 

  10/13   Hancock: 9:00am eastern time, ZION LUTHERAN CHURCH, 400 INGOT STREET, HANCOCK, MI  
              Ingot Street is located across from the Quincy hill lookout, just north of Hancock...  

            Contact: Glenn Ekdahl, WA8QNF at (906) 482-7743 if you have questions 

 

  11/03   Iron Mountain: 9:00am central time, (arrive by 8:30am) Dickinson County Library  

               (conference room), contact Mark J. Lewis N8UKD (906) 776-1553, 412 Fairmount St. Kingsford,  

               Mi 49802   

  

 10/13   Gladstone: Delta County Amateur Radio Society Time: 10:00AM (Walk-ins welcome) Contact:    

            Dave Palmgren - N8DP, n8dp@dcars.org, (906) 428-2271 VEC: ARRL/VEC Location: Gladstone  

            City Hall Main Meeting Room 1100 Delta Ave. Gladstone, MI  49837 

   

Please arrive one-half hour early for test sessions to give time to process applications. Testing applicants      

should bring the following items with them: Two pieces of I.D. one being a photo I.D., Original license and   

one clear copy of their license if applicable, Completed form 605 (one will be provided if you don‟t have one), 

pencils, calculator and the test fee of $15.00. Please have the correct fee as examiners do not carry change.  

Please contact the individual(s) listed to confirm date(s), location(s), etc. 

 

 

 

mailto:laned@chartermi.net
mailto:n8gba@att.net
mailto:n8dp@dcars.org
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Here we have Fred KD8JIP and Rich N8GBA hamming it up at the 4

th
 July parade 
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Wanted………… 
 

Sam KD8FPV is in need of a high impedance (50k) microphone that can be used with a Kenwood TS-520.  

Hopefully someone will have one that they might be willing to part with at a very reasonable price. Let Greg 

KI8AF know if you might have what Sam is looking for, he really appreciate that. 

For Sale………… 

Kenwood ts450   w/autotuner, works very well. Has SSB and CW filter inside. Comes with the original hand mic 

and Desk Microphone, MC-60 (battery type) for preamp. Note:  Does not have the tone board for CW 

Total package price $550.00 

wa8le, Les Elder, Escanaba, Mi, 906-789-1543 Leave message if not home. Email:  wa8le1@yahoo.com     

For Sale………… 

 

For sale: Hammarlund HQ-170 receiver with matching 

speaker. Also a Heathkit AT-1, xtal controlled transmitter.  

All three of these pieces are in good shape and working.  

See photo. If interested please e-mail me. 73, Pete-K8PT 

B. Peter Treml, K8PT, V31PT, C6APT 

725 W. Magnetic St. Marquette, MI 49855-2730 k8pt@arrl.net 

 

 
 

 

 

                         Marquette 2012 4
th

 July photos. 

mailto:k8pt@arrl.net
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FCC Releases Congressionally Mandated Study on Amateur Radio 
08/23/2012  

On August 20 -- in response to a Spring 2012 Congressional directive -- the Federal Communications Commission 

released its findings on the Uses and Capabilities of Amateur Radio Service Communications in Emergencies 

and Disaster Relief: Report to Congress Pursuant to Section 6414 of the Middle Class Tax Relief and Job 

Creation Act of 2012. 

This report contains the FCC‟s “ review of the importance of emergency Amateur Radio Service communications 

relating to disasters, severe weather and other threats to lives and property in the United States; and 

recommendations for enhancements in the voluntary deployment of Amateur Radio operators in disaster and 

emergency communications and disaster relief efforts; and recommendations for improved integration of Amateur 

Radio operators in the planning and furtherance of initiatives of the federal government.” It also required “that the 

study identify impediments to enhanced Amateur Radio Service communications and provide recommendations 

regarding the removal of such impediments.” 

“There are many positive things included in the FCC report to Congress,” said ARRL Regulatory Information 

Manager Dan Henderson, N1ND. “We are pleased that the Commission highlighted the existing Amateur Radio 

infrastructure to provide disaster and time-critical communications. They also recognized the flexibility of the 

Amateur Service in working with federal, state, local and tribal emergency service agencies to supplement existing 

communications. The affirmation of the value that Amateur Radio brings to the communities across the country is 

underscored by the suggestion that „DHS work with state, local, and tribal authorities so they may develop disaster 

area access or credentialing policies for trained amateur operators, including a means for documenting their 

qualifications…‟” 

While the FCC did hold Amateur Radio in a positive light in its discussion of emergency Amateur Radio Service 

communications, the FCC report was not as favorable in the portion of the study that addressed impediments to 

enhanced Amateur Radio Service communications. In the comments provided to the FCC as they prepared the 

study, the ARRL -- as well as numerous individuals -- cited the proliferation of specific land-use restrictions, such 

as deed restrictions and homeowners associations covenants, that prohibit the erection of even modest Amateur 

Radio antennas. 

The ARRL cited that such restrictions now apply to tens of millions of homes and condominiums. In communities 

across every state, these restrictions make finding suitable living arrangements that would also allow amateurs to 

participate effectively in providing support communications nearly impossible to find. The FCC disagreed with 

that assessment stating “…our review of the record does not indicate that amateur operators are unable to find 

homes that are not subject to such restrictions. Therefore, at this time, we do not see a compelling reason for the 

Commission to revisit its previous determinations that preemption should not be expanded to CC&Rs.” 

When considering any current rules that serve as impediments to enhanced Amateur Radio Service 

communications, the report did agree with the ARRL‟s position, stating that “Commission rules that may be an 

impediment to enhanced Amateur Service emergency communications can, as the ARRL notes, be considered 

through the Commission‟s rulemaking process. Consequently, we do not believe that Congressional action is 

necessary to address any of these issues.” 

In the report, the FCC recommended that “DHS consult with the public safety, emergency management and 

Amateur Radio emergency communications associations and groups to identify training opportunities that will 

support better utilization of Amateur Radio operators for emergency communications, and to solicit views on how 

Amateur Radio capabilities could be further incorporated into response plans or initiatives. We also recommend 

that OEC include these recommendations in the NECP.” 

http://transition.fcc.gov/Daily_Releases/Daily_Business/2012/db0820/DA-12-1342A1.pdf
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Henderson noted that it is significant “that the FCC recommends efforts be continued by DHS to facilitate the 

training and utilization of Amateur Radio across the emergency and disaster response spectrum -- from the public 

sector through to the various groups and organizations which provide support communications via the Amateur 

Service, including ARES, RACES, MARS or locally organized support groups. When served agencies and 

amateur groups plan and train cooperatively, it only enhances our abilities to serve our communities and the 

public.” 

With the delivery of the FCC‟s report to Congress, the ARRL will determine its next step in its efforts to find 

relief for amateurs who live under unduly restrictive private land-use regulations. “Our review of the FCC report 

shows that there is a lot to be done if amateurs living in deed-restricted properties are to receive even the limited 

relief they enjoy under the Commission‟s PRB-1 ruling or the limited relief given to deed-restricted properties 

given by the FCC‟s OTARD ruling,” Henderson said. “This means continuing ARRL‟s efforts on Capitol Hill and 

continuing to seek a Congressional directive to the Commission to extend those limited preemptions to include 

prohibition of effective Amateur Radio antennas and support structure that are imposed by private land use 

restrictions. The FCC report to Congress is not the final action in this fight. It merely lays the groundwork for the 

next steps to be taken by the ARRL,” he concluded. 

  

 

 

2012 HARA Picnic Photos 

   

 

                        Ore To Shore Aid Station 5/Beaver Dam 
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And that‟s a wrap for another month.  Please if you have an article or something which you may think will be of 

interest to the club membership get it to me. Comments and suggestions are always welcome. 73 until next month, 

Greg KI8AF@arrl.net  

      

 

The monthly newsletter of the Hiawatha Amateur Radio Association of Marquette, 

Michigan. Comments and suggestions can be sent to the club at P.O. Box1183, 

Marquette, Mi 49855 or to the editor at ki8af@arrl.net Club info, membership, dues, 

etc can be found on our website at www.qsl.net/k8lod. Annual membership dues 

can be sent to the above address directly. 

 

 

HARA membership? New member or need to renew your membership? Dues can be mailed to the: 

Hiawatha Amateur Radio Association, P.O. Box 1183, Marquette, MI 49855. Dues annual rate structure: 

Single $15.00, Family $20.00, Associate $10.00, Family associate $15.00, Student $7.50. More 

information and an application form is available at http://www.qsl.net/k8lod/membership.html 

mailto:ki8af@arrl.net
http://www.qsl.net/k8lod

